
 

 

   

 

MINISTRY OF FINANCE, ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT, AND 

INVESTMENT 

 

GAMING CONTROL BOARD NOTICE  

ILLEGAL ONLINE GAMING   
 

Belmopan. February 18, 2022. 

 

The Government of Belize has recently discovered that several online gaming 

websites are claiming to have an online gaming license from Belize. We advise the 

internet community and the general public that there is only one online gaming 

company with a license to operate from Belize, which is Mum Casino Ltd.  

 

All other entities that claim to have an online gaming license from Belize must 

immediately cease and desist since their operations are clandestine and illegal. 

We ask all internet users to refrain from doing business with these companies. 

 

All online gaming companies in Belize require licensing under the Gaming Control 

Act and its Online Gaming Regulations. Online Gaming licenses are issued by the 

Gaming Control Board of Belize to companies of reputable standing and with proven 

track record in gaming. For information on how to legally apply for an Online 

Gaming License, please feel free to contact the Ministry of Investment.  

 

 

We can be contacted via: 

Telephone: (501) 828-6704/ 828-9046 

Email: belizeinvestment@invest.gov.bz 

Facebook: Investment, Policy & Compliance Unit   
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